
November 1, 2016

Dates  To Remember 

A Few Reminders
*Cancellations due to inclimate weather can be viewed on WGAL 
News Station Web Site at www.wgal.com and look for Premiere 
Danse Academy on the list. Inclimate weather cancellations will also be 
posted on the Studio Facebook Page and on Instagram. Please 
refer to the complete inclimate weather policy in the handbook.
*If your child is sick please do not bring them to their class or to their 
voice lesson.  Students can attend another dance class or technique class 
as a make-up lesson.  Voice students please contact the studio if you 
must cancel a lesson.  
*The next 6 week session of adult tap classes with Carol Still begin on 
November 7th and 9th.  Join one of Carol’s classes.  It is a great form of 
exercise and a ton of fun!  Email the studio for details or with questions.
*Premiere TEAM will be performing in Theater of the Seventh Sister’s 
Barbara Barden Dance Series at Lancaster Country Day School on 
November 19th and 20th.  Instructor Savannah Eklund and substitute 
Jill Gagliano will also be performing with TEAM.  TEAM will be 
performing two dances in the show.  It is a great event to promote dance 
in the community. 
*Students participating in our end of season dance showcase on June 
10th will be measured for costume sizing the week of November 7th.  
Girls in all classes begin measured should wear a leotard to class so 
accurate measurements can be taken.

Follow us on instagram and like us on facebook for daily updates.                         

Week of November 7th - 
All students participating in 
our June 10th Dance 
Showcase will be measured 
for costume sizing.   

November 15th- 3rd 
Payment of the 9 Payment 
Plan is Due 

November 19th - 7:30 PM 
Theatre of the Seventh 
Sister Barbara Barden 
Dance Series Performance 
at Lancaster Country Day 
School 

November 20th - 2:00 PM                                 
Theatre of the Seventh 
Sister Barbara Barden 
Dance Series Performance 
at Lancaster Country Day 
School 

November 21st - November 
27th Studio is closed for 
Thanksgiving Break 
…………………………   
November 7th & 9th 
through December 12th & 
14th - Next 6 week adult tap 

Premiere Danse Academy News 

Students Brady Norgaard, Isabel Subacz, & 
Sydney Norgaard with activities coordinator 

of St. Anne’s Retirement Community. 
The students have been performing 
monthly cabarets of signing and dancing 
for the residents.  Bringing song & dance 
into the community.  They will be back 
again in December to perform a 
Christmas Cabaret for the residents.

Students Brad Myer & Isabel Subacz 
presented a program to the Lancaster 
County Lioness Distract Rally to raise 
money for the Central PA chapter of 
JDRF to raise money for the Teen Task 
Force which is a program where  teens 
with T1D help newly diagnosed teens 
cope with the life challenges of living 
with and beyond diabetes.  They donated 
all most $300 to JDRF.


